
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 11th December 2020 

Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary  
Academy  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

It is beginning to feel  a lot like Christmas. The children have been busy prac-
tising for the Infant Nativity in the hall. The Juniors have been busy with 

arts and crafts too. Today was wonderful to see so many children in festive 
jumpers and clothes enjoying their Christmas Lunch. I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank Mrs Hogarth, our school cook, for all her hard work in 

preparing and cooking such a delicious meal. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Stay safe, Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

Our stars of the week are Faith, Harrison, Riley and Elsie! 

Well done 

 

 

 

The winning team this week is St. David 

 

 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 

Opal Class  

100% 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

EU Settlement Scheme 
 

The EU Settlement Scheme has been set up to provide immigration status to 
those who need it as the UK leaves the EU. It is therefore important that every-

one that needs to applies. The EU Settlement Scheme has been designed with 
European Economic Area (EEA) citizens and their representatives to be simple 
and straightforward. It will be looking for reasons to grant, not for reasons to 

refuse. 
Further information regarding this scheme is on our School Website with the 

link to the full guidance and how to apply. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 13 December - 9.45am   
 
All-Aboard Service suitable for all the family. We are looking at Christmas and 
how we prepare for it. 
 

Christmas Eve  
 
We have 2 Christingle Services at 2pm and 6pm. The 2pm service is open to any-
one but would be particularly suitable for smaller  children. We are hoping Fa-
ther Christmas will be able to make both services. Both the Christingle Services 
are ticket-only.... please book by emailing revjaneg@gmail.com  

.Diary Dates 

Monday 14th December 2020 Christmas activities commence 

Tuesday 15th December 2020 Class visits to Church (more information to follow) 

3:15pm PTFA Film Night “The Grinch” Rating U (see letter sent out earlier in the 
week) 

Wednesday 16th December 2020 — Online Panto 1pm-3pm 

Thursday 17th December 2020 — Carols around the Tree (Virtual) 

Christmas Parties 

Class visit to church (more information to follow) 

Please Note Thursday 17th December School closes for Christmas Holidays  at 
the usual times  

 


